
Do with less-
so they’ll have
enough!
The war caused shortages of all sorts 
of things: rubber, metal, clothing, 
etc.  But it was the shortages of 
various types of food that effected 
just about everyone on a daily basis.

Food was in short supply for a 
variety of reasons: much of the 
processed and canned foods was 
reserved for shipping overseas to our 
military and our Allies; 
transportation of fresh foods was 
limited due to gasoline and tire 
rationing and the priority of 
transporting soldiers and war 
supplies instead of food; imported 
foods, like coffee and sugar, was 
limited due to restrictions on 
importing.

Because of these shortages, the U.S. 
government established a system of 
rationing that would distribute foods 
that were in short supply.  Every 
American was issued a series of 
ration books containing removable 
stamps good for certain rationed 
items, like sugar, meat, cooking oil, 
and canned goods.  Once a person’s 
ration stamps were used up for a 
month, she couldn’t buy any more of   
that type of food.  
This meant 
planning meals 
carefully and 
not wasting 
food.
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Directions: Cut out and fold in half.  Use a glue stick to hold together.


